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State Independent Living Council sponsors contest for teens with disabilities
OLYMPIA -- Washington high school students with a disability have the opportunity to showcase their creativity and win a $500 Visa Gift Card in the “SILC Logo Contest.”

The Washington State Independent Living Council (SILC) is sponsoring the contest in recognition of National Disability Employment Awareness Month, which runs through October. 

Youth 13 – 20 years old who have a disability and reside in Washington are eligible to enter. Logo design submissions will be accepted from Oct. 30, 2008 to 5 p.m., Jan. 16, 2009. The winning design will become the new logo for the Washington State Independent Living Council and featured on all official announcements and letterhead. 

Entries can be sent to SILC c/o Barbara Hathaway, Executive Assistant, at P.O. Box 45353, Olympia, WA 98504-5343 or e-mailed to hathab@dshs.wa.gov. PDF is the preferred format for electronic entries.  Please keep the size of the logo to approximately three inches by five inches (3” X 5”).  The winning logo will become property of the Washington SILC.
The Independent Living Council advocates for independent living services and issues that impact people who have a disability. Every state is required to have an independent living council as part of the 1986 amendments to the Federal Rehabilitation Act.

Located in the Department of Social and Health Services’ Division of Vocational Rehabilitation offices in Lacey, the council monitors, reviews, and evaluates the State Plan for Independent Living  and works closely with the Centers for Independent Living and other partners.  

Members of the Independent Living Council will judge the entries for originality and quality. 

# # #

THE SILC does not discriminate and provides equal access to its programs and services for all persons without regard to race, color, gender, religion, creed, marital status, national origin, sexual orientation, age, veteran’s status or the presence of any physical, sensory or mental disability.

